
Cheryl L Robbins, Saint Louis, MO.
Please do not shut down our Pipeline. We have winter temps that drop below 0 
at times. We need the pipeline to heat our home & to heat our water. Do you 
realize how many deaths will be on your hands if this happens? This is 
inhumane & cruelity. We live in the USA where this should never happen to any 
citizen!
I am begging you DO NOT SHUT DOWN OUR PIPELINE.
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